
EDITORS' NOTE

This volume was produced under the joint editorship of D. G. R. Ferguson and
S. Creedon. Its final production has been overseen by the new editors.

The new editors are continuing the policy described in the note in Volume 25 so
far as inclusion of papers presented for discussion at the Students' Society, and
provincial societies, are concerned.

The editors are always pleased to consider for publication other material
submitted by members which may not be appropriate for discussion. In
particular we would be keen to publish brief articles designed to assist students by
covering specific aspects of the examination syllabus. Suitable topics for such
articles (which should be reasonably factual and uncontroversial) would be
self-contained areas of the syllabus, mainly in Group B subjects, where the
current reading is inadequate or out of date. In B2, for example, this might
include Taxation, Reassurance and Permanent Health Insurance.

Articles of this type which are published might become part of the Course of
Reading, or could be recommended as background reading by the ATS. In view
of the underlying intention we might seek a modest degree of scrutiny but this
would not be onerous. No limit on length is imposed but we hope most such
articles would be under 7,500 words.

Any member who might be able to prepare such an article should, if possible,
contact one of the editors or the Chief Education Officer of the Institute at an
early stage to avoid duplication. Similarly we should be pleased to receive ideas
for topics that would be suitable for such treatment.
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